

Diocese of Colorado Springs

Office of the Bishop 228 North Cascade Avenue Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

Telephone (719) 636-2345 • FAX (719) 866-6488

May 14, 2018

Very Reverend Richard Heilman, VF President of the Holy League PO Box 1266 La Crosse, WI 54602

Dear Father Heilman,

Thank you for your recent letter concerning the Rosary Coast to Coast and the Novena for Our Nation. I am happy to promote these important prayer opportunities in our diocese.

With thanks for your dedication to the Rosary of Our Lady and wishing you many blessings, I am

Fraternally yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael J. Sheridan

Bishop of Colorado Springs